
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Cougar  

Chronicle 

May 15, 2019 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Wed May 15  
6:30 pm Piano & 
Band Concert  
 

Sun May 19 
8 & 10:30 am  
Worship 
9:15 am Call 
Meeting 
 

Tues May 21 
6:00 pm Activities 
Banquet 

 

Wed May 22 
8:15 am Chapel  
 

 

Thank You:  It is with grateful hearts that we as a faculty and staff think back on 
Teacher Appreciation Week.  All of the thought and work that went into making that week 
so special was greatly appreciated. It is a joy to be able to be used by God to touch the 
lives and hearts of the children and families at Samuel.  Thank you again for your 
outpouring of appreciation!  Mr. Obry, Mrs. MacArthur, Miss Davis, Mrs. Werner, Miss 
Gross, Pastor Schreiner, and the staff of Samuel Lutheran School 
 
Band & Piano Concert: Please join us tonight at 6:30 PM for an evening of piano 
and instrumental music. The band and piano students will perform as groups and solos.  
 
Serving Committee for Concert: All students in the band/piano concert are asked 
to bring bars or cookies. Those on the committee for serving refreshments are Hannah 
Prahl (chair) and Jennifer Neyens. 
 
Pop Tabs:  Please turn in your pop tabs by Friday, May 17th!   The winning class 
with pounds per student will receive ice cream treats! 
 
Teacher Calls: We have scheduled a call meeting for Sunday, May 19th at 9:15 AM 
between services to call for a first and second grade teacher and a preschool teacher if 
we do not have one assigned to us from MLC. 
 
Lunch/Tuition Balances:  Final lunch and tuition invoices were recently emailed to 
families who still owe a balance.  Please send payment in for those as soon as possible. 
 
Activities Banquet: We will hold our Activities Banquet on Tuesday, May 21st 
beginning at 6:00 PM. Everyone is encouraged to attend this annual potluck supper. This 
banquet is hosted by the 8th grade parents but every family is asked to bring a main dish 
and dessert or salad and help with the clean-up. Please let the school office know if you 
will be attending.  
 
Pioneers: Pioneers entering grades 5-8 are invited to join us on a campout at Camden 
state park Friday, June 14th at 1pm  through Saturday June 15th, 2pm. We will meet and 
leave from church at 1 on Friday. Campers will need bedding, swim suit, weather 
appropriate clothes etc.  Please text or email Pastor or sign up at church by June 3rd.  
 
Band Instrument Demo:  Lon Wright from Music street will be coming to our 
school on Friday May 17th at 1:00 p.m.   He will show 3rd-7th grade several instruments 
such as Trumpet, Clarinet, Flute, Saxophone and Trombone.  If your child is interested in 
a certain instrument, they may even try it if time allows.  You as parents are invited to 
come as well.  This demo will take play in our school gymnasium. 
 
Graduation:  Please join us for our Graduation Service on Wednesday, May 29th at 
7:00 PM. A reception honoring our 8th grade graduates with cake and coffee will follow in 
the cafeteria.  Students in Kindergarten - 7th grade sing for this service. 
 

May Birthdays 
 
Anna Manian-1 
Jennifer Lee-3 
Mrs. Flock-3 
Emilie Krenz-4 
Landon Neyens-12 
Landon Lanoye-
Guerrero-16 
Benjamin Prahl-28 
Anna Wiese-29 

IT ALL 

BEGAN WITH 

GOD 



Last Day of School Picnic: We will be having a picnic on the last day of school consisting of hot dogs, 
watermelon, baked beans, and ice cream. Parents/Guardians and siblings are invited to join us for this picnic. 
Cost will be $3.75/adult, $2.75/child. We will begin serving at 11:15 a.m. and will be sitting on the grass of the 
softball field/soccer field. Please feel free to bring a blanket for your family to sit on as you eat. If it is raining 
we will be eating in the lunch area. We dismiss at Noon that day, so once you are done eating you are then 
free to leave and start enjoying summer vacation. :)  If you are planning on eating with us please contact Mr. 
Obry with the number that will be attending and your payment no later than Friday, May 17 so we can 
properly prepare by ordering enough food for everyone. We hope to see you here at school for lunch! 
 
Summer Music Program:  Now that you have received your Marshall Community Services summer 
activities booklet we hope you are able to coordinate the best time for your child to participate in our summer 
music program.  Please fill out the registration form on our website ASAP.  We want to begin scheduling. 

 
Library Books:  The year is close to the end which means your children will be receiving overdue lists 
of books from the Library they have checked out.  Please remind them to have ALL their library books 
returned by Tuesday, May 28! Thank you for your help!  Reading is important so please encourage your 
children to use the Public Library this summer and READ!!      
 
 
 
 
 


